MINUTES - NOVEMBER 2,.2023

The Gilpin Township Board of Supervisors held a public zoning hearing on Thursday,
November 2, 2023, at 7:00 PM in the township municipal building. Roll call was:as follows: Tina
Thompson - presenit; Jeremy Smiail - present; Charles Stull - present; Kris Kulick - present; Kevin
Miller - present; Sharon Long - present; Tim Miller - absent, Ted Long ~absent; SARPD - present.

A court stenographer took the transcript from the hearing there were a few residents
present who asked some questions. Brandi Rosselini of Mackin Engineering was also in
atteridance and was able to answer questions as well.

Sharon Long
Sectetary Treasurer.




